NDSWG REPORT TO ROS

February
The Network Data Support Working Group has met once since the last ROS meeting. 

This was the first meeting for the year and most of the meeting was spent discussing the various activities that will need to be completed this year. This discussion primarily centered on the transition to the Nodal process and the additional obligations in data submittal and validation.
During the update of the EDS 2 project the new project Manager, Burk Childers was introduced. Burk presented to the group the current status on activities to improve SE observablity.
Ehab Salah was introduced to the group as the person who is now responsible for EDS 2 training activities.
Stephen Kerr from ERCOT made a presentation on ‘External Interfaces’. This was the first time that the NDSWG was made aware of all of the different ways that data and reports could be accessed at ERCOT.

The next NDSWG meeting will be in Taylor on February 19.







